
 
 

 

 
June 23, 2023 
 
Ald. Milele A. Coggs 
City Hall, Room 205 
200 East Well St. 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 
Dear Ald. Coggs: 
 
At a meeting of the Steering and Rules Committee on June 5, 2023, you requested information 
related to the fiscal impacts of various provisions of the 2023 Wisconsin Act 12, commonly referred 
to as the “Shared Revenue” bill.  
 
In response to your request, the Legislative Reference Bureau reached out to the Budget and 
Management Division, the Employes’ Retirement System, the Comptroller, and the City Assessor to 
develop statements for your review. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Owczarski 
City Clerk  
 
 
cc: Keith Broadnax 
 
 
 
 


